
 

   
 

 

          
 
 

 
 

 

   

    

 

                                          
   

 

 

 

 

   

 

Principal’s Corner 
 
 
Dear Students & Parents, 
 
Curriculum Night at OSS was a huge success! Thank you to 
all the parents who came out to be part of their student’s day 
while getting their feet wet (and the rest of them!) and learning 
about a day at OSS! 
 
Check out page 2 to learn more about OSS’ upcoming events 
then scroll on down to page 4 to know how you may help out 
OSS for free! 
 
Page 5 offers up information about our 7th grade Duke Tip 
program while page 8 discusses the PSAT. 
 
OSS prides itself on its diversity and we are excited to have 
our annual Hispanic Heritage Night Dinner! Fill out page 6 
and send it to the front desk to reserve your place for this 
incredible night of fellowship, fun and fabulous food while 
learning more about the amazing Hispanic culture! 
 
To quote Arnold H. Glasow, “Success isn't a result of 
spontaneous combustion. You must set yourself on fire.” 
Become that fire and get on the path for greatness by 
learning more about the many college opportunities at the 
National College fair and the visits here at OSS! Learn more 
on pages 10 & 11. 
 
Sincerely, 

Necati Sahin, Principal                                                                         
"Orlando Science Middle/High 

He that loves reading has everything within his reach. 
William Godwin 
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The mission of the Orlando Science Schools (OSS) is to use proven and innovative instructional methods 

and exemplary reform-based curricula in a stimulating environment with the result of providing its 

students a well-rounded middle school and high school education in all subject areas.  OSS will provide 

rigorous college preparatory programs with a special emphasis in mathematics, science, technology, 

and language arts. 
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OSS Upcoming Events 
 

1. If you are interested in applying for free or reduced lunch, please click on the link 

below and click on “click her to apply,” on the right hand side of the page. 

 https://www.ocps.net/op/food/Pages/FreeandReduced.aspx 

 There are also paper based copies at the front desk; however these take longer to 

process. 

 

2. Hispanic Heritage Night- Thursday, October 9th – 5:30-7:30pm 

 

 

2014-2015 Report Card Dates for Parents 
1st Quarter Progress Report Card Friday, September 19, 2014 

1st Quarter Report Card Wednesday, October 22, 2014 

 
2nd Quarter Progress Report Card Friday, November 21, 2014 

2nd Quarter Report Card Friday, January 15, 2015 

 
3rd Quarter Progress Report Card Friday, February 20, 2015 

3rd Quarter Report Card Friday, March 19, 2015 

  
4th Quarter Progress Report Card Friday, May 1, 2015 

4th Quarter Report Card Wednesday, June 3, 2015 

 

2014-2015 Parent Teacher Conference (PTC) Days 
1st  Quarter Wednesday, October 1, 2014         4:00PM - 6:00 PM 

Friday, October 3, 2014                   4:30PM - 6:30 PM 
2nd  Quarter Wednesday, December 17, 2014   4:00PM - 6:00 PM 

Friday, December 19, 2014              4:30PM - 6:30 PM 

3rd  Quarter                                                         Wednesday, March 4, 2015             4:00PM - 6:00 PM 

Friday, March 6, 2015                        4:30PM - 6:30 PM 

4th  Quarter                                                         Wednesday, May 13, 2015               4:30PM - 6:30 PM    

Friday, May 15, 2015                         4:30PM - 6:30 PM 

I will send out an email prior to each of these to dates to book appointments 

 
 

Dear parents,  
You must complete your additions volunteer application in order to visit or volunteer on campus. 
It takes only a few minutes and it is free and it’s mandatory!! 
 

https://www.ocps.net/es/cr/resources/pages/additions.aspx 
  

 

 
 

https://www.ocps.net/op/food/Pages/FreeandReduced.aspx
https://www.ocps.net/es/cr/resources/pages/additions.aspx
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This Week in History 
 

 

 

This Week in History, Sep 7 - Sep 13  

 

Sep 07, 1813  

United States nicknamed Uncle Sam 

 

Sep 08, 1974  

Ford pardons Nixon 

 

Sep 09, 1893  

President's child born in White House 

 

Sep 11, 2001  

Attack on America 

 

Sep 12, 1940  

Lascaux cave paintings discovered 

 

Sep 13, 1814  

Key pens Star-Spangled Banner 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/united-states-nicknamed-uncle-sam
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/ford-pardons-nixon
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/presidents-child-born-in-white-house
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/attack-on-america
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/lascaux-cave-paintings-discovered
http://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/key-pens-star-spangled-banner


 

4 ORLANDO SCIENCE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 
 

 



 

5 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orlando Science Schools will facilitate the participation of qualified 7th graders in the Duke TIP (Talent 

Identification Program). Duke TIP is a global leader in identifying academically talented students and 

providing them with opportunities to support their development. 

The largest program of its kind, the Duke TIP 7th Grade Talent Search helps families determine how 

advanced their students’ academic abilities truly are. Since its inception in 1980, over 2 million 

students have participated in a Duke TIP talent search. 

Eligibility Is an Honor 

Seventh grade students with strong intellectual abilities are invited to participate if they achieve a 

qualifying score at or above the 95th percentile on a recent grade-level test. Upon enrollment, Duke 

TIP registers this select group to take the ACT or the SAT college entrance exam. After participants 

take their test, we provide valuable benefits to them throughout high school, including access to 

unique resources for gifted students developed by experts in the field of gifted education. 

Participant Benefits 

Academically talented students need and deserve special challenges that recognize their interests 

and exceptional abilities. At Duke TIP, we help these students reach their full potential by providing 

an above-level testing experience, access to advanced educational programs, educational 

guidance, resources, and special recognition of their accomplishments. Our services are designed to 

meet the academic needs of gifted students and to encourage the development of their special 

talents. 

 

Recognition Ceremonies 

Special award ceremonies are held to bring families together so they can celebrate the outstanding 

achievement of 7th Grade Talent Search participants. Students qualify for recognition ceremonies 

based on ACT and SAT scores. Qualifying students receive invitations in April. Students who test after 

March do not attend ceremonies; their awards are mailed in August. 

 

For more information about Duke Tip, please check the following website. 

 

http://tip.duke.edu/ 

 

Also, please note that there will be an informative parent night about Duke Tip. 

 

Duke TIP informative Parent Presentation 

 

When: Friday, September 12th, 2014 at 4:00 PM 

Where: Room# 123 

Contact Person/E-mail: Mr. Akyalcin/  akyalcin@orlandoscience.org 

 

Mathcerely, 

Mr. Akyalcin 
 

http://tip.duke.edu/node/205
http://tip.duke.edu/node/207
http://tip.duke.edu/node/209
http://tip.duke.edu/
mailto:akyalcin@orlandoscience.org
mailto:akyalcin@orlandoscience.org
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Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Orlando Science Schools and students in Spanish Class are organizing a special event called 
Celebración de la Hispanidad to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month on Thursday, October 9th, 2014, 
at 5:30 pm. We would like to invite students and their families to OSS to enjoy time with teachers 
and staff for a program with a special guest speaker and a catered dinner by Pollo Tropical. 
 
The cost is $7 per person which will include a chicken dinner, dessert and beverages.  
 
Participants need to please RSVP to Ms. Becc no later than Thursday, October 2nd, 2014, by turning 

in the form found below with the money attached. (CASH OR CHECK) 
 

We hope that you will be able to attend the Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration. We have 
celebrated Hispanic Heritage Month in the past and we hope that you have enjoyed the 
presentations and event as much as we have! 
 
Date:  Thursday, October 9th, 2014    Time: 5:30 pm 
 
Where: OSS Cafeteria 
 
Fill out the bottom portion of this letter.  Please return the form with the money attached to Ms. 

Becc by Thursday, October 2nd, 2014 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Name: _________________________________________________________________________   
 
 
Student Name: __________________________________________________________________  
 
 
__________ Yes, I will attend. 
 
 
__________ Number to Attend x $7.00 per person = $ ______________ which is enclosed. 
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OSMS Soccer Team 

 

 

 
Red-win 

Yellow- loss 

 
 

 
 

DAY DATE OPPONENT LOCATION TIME 
 

Thurs. 
 

SEPT. 4 
 

HOWARD 
 

AWAY 
 

4:30PM 

 
Thurs.              SEPT.11                     MAITLAND                               AWAY                    4:30PM 

 

Thurs.              SEPT.18                      LEE                                            AWAY                    4:30PM 

 

Thurs.              SEPT.25                 MEADOWBROOK                        AWAY                    4:30PM 

 

Mon.              SEPT.29                   LOCKHART                                 AWAY                    4:30PM 

 

Thurs.             OCT.2                      GLENRIDGE                               AWAY                     4:30PM 

 

 

 

Game Times May Change Depending On Transportation Of Teams And Arrival Of Officials 
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OSS Science Fair 
 

 

 

OSS will once again be participating in the science fair.  Our school fair is 

December 9th!  All middle school students will have a project.  Please encourage 

your high school students to participate as well.  The science fair looks great on a 

college application and scholarship can be awarded.  By now your student should 

be working on selecting a topic for the fair.  It is your duty to make sure that they 

are proactively working on this project at home.  In addition you should be 

receiving a series of forms that need to be signed.  It is important that you use blue 

ink only and write legibly.  Please have your student bring these forms into class as 

soon as possible.  We need them by September 26th.  Please take a look at this; if 

you have any question feel free to email Mr. Stampas at 

Stampas@orlandoscience.org. 

 

 

mailto:Stampas@orlandoscience.org
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